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Mark Your Calendar! 
 

December  3rd  
Christmas Formal Dance 
 
December 4th—5th 
Itsy Bitsy Banana Soup Vari-
ety Show for Children at 
2:00PM in the Sylvia Gravel 
Theatre.  Tickets are $5.00 
and available in the library 
or at the door. 
 
December 10th & 11th 
Zenon Ziemba Basketball 
Tournament 
 
December 16th 
 

Advent Mass  at St. Joseph 
Parish.  Parents welcome.  
 
December 22—January 4 
Christmas Holidays 
 

Virtue of the Month:  
Charity 

 

God wants us to see Christ, 
our brother, in everyone and 
love Him truly in word and in 
deed. God wills that we share 

with others the joy of His 
boundless love.   Please help 
me to be generous in showing 
care for people in need and 
the hope of the Kingdom of 

God. 
 

Amen 

Athletics—
Upcoming Events 

 

O'Gorman High School 
Volleyball is starting up once 
again this winter.  Tryouts 
began in late November and will 
continue on through the 
beginning of December.  Watch 
for postings around the school 
for tryout times for the Midget, 
Junior, and Senior divisions.  
Good luck everyone! 
 
Watch our  Girls’ Hockey Team 
as they continue their exciting 
season with one win and one 
loss.  Next tournaments: 
December 7th hosted by ESCT 
and December 15th hosted by 
Hearst.  GO KNIGHTS! 

Christmas Canned Food Drive 
 

Donations for our food drive 
may be dropped off at the 
school up to December 6th.  All 
food offerings will be donated to 
the St. Anthony of Padua Christ-
mas basket drive to help the 
needy of our community. 

“Keeping our 
Students & Staff 

Safe” 
 

A copy of the parent/
guardian letter  outlining 
our school’s emergency 
preparedness plan may be 
found at our Board’s web 
site under the OHS page  -
“News and Events”.  

Thank You to 
Parents!! 

A special thank you is 
extended to parents and 
friends for your financial 
support of our sausage 
fundraiser.  All proceeds 
will be going towards 
student life.  We raised a 
total of $ 1 095.00. 
 
Please note a second 
fundraiser will be held in 
the spring.  We look 
forward to your continued 
support!! 


